
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 25th March 2024 

More overleaf 

 
Monday 25th March - Last week of school run clubs 
Wednesday 27th March - School shop 
Thursday 28th March - School closes at 3.15pm for end of term 
Monday 15th April - School reopens after Easter break 
Thursday 18th April - 19th April - Tattenhall Year 2 Residential 
Wednesday 1st May - Conway and SATs Information Evening 4.30pm 
Monday 13th May - SATs week 
Wednesday 22nd May - 24th May - Conway Year 6 Residential 
Friday 24th May - School closed at 3.15pm for half term 
Monday 3rd June - Inset Day 
Tuesday 4th June - School reopens after half term 
Friday 7th June - Class Photographs 
Monday 10th June - Sports Day - Weather permitting and details to follow 
Tuesday 23rd July - School closes for end of summer term 

School Shop 
Just to let you know that the school shop will be open on Wednesday 27th March.  If your child wishes to 
bring in some money then they do not need more than £2. The School shop will only be open for Year 1 to 
Year 6 on this occasion. 
Please note the school office are unable to take forgotten money to the classrooms so please make sure 
bring it in with them.  

Dentist Required 
 
We are looking for a dentist to come into school to talk to the children. If you are a dentist or know one who 
would be willing to help please contact the school office. 

Easter Lunch 
 

Thursday 28th March 
 

We will be having a special lunch for Easter. 
 

Steak Pie or  
Harry Ramsdens Battered Fish 

Served with chips, garden peas or baked beans 
 

Deli option with a choice of breads filled with sliced ham, cheese or tuna mayo 
Served with salad 

 
Plus a selection of Easter treats for desert 

 
Children pick on the day. 



 
 

ELLESMERE PORT + CHILD'S NAME & AGE + GROUP NUMBER 
(1,2or3) 
and receive confirmation by text 

07856 315 637 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 6 Conway and SATs Information Evening 
 

The Information evening for the Year 6 is Wednesday 1st May at 4.30pm in the school hall. There will be a 
SATs update followed by the Conway information presentation.  
 

Reminder 
Could we please remind all parents/guardians to use absent phone line to report a pupil absence by calling 
01244 455466 and leaving a message, you can also leave a message if you are running late in the morning. 
Email’s are not always monitored and staff may not be in school or absence and therefore not read. 
Thank you so much. 


